
 
 

August 16, 2022 
 Report from District One 

Honorable Mary Dacey White (ret.) 

 
Maine, Massachusetts, New Hampshire, Puerto Rico and Rhode Island 

 
 
 
Our Judges Reception is a go for August 24, 2022 at Blue in Marina  Bay Quincy, MA, at 5:30 PM. 
As of today we have over 40 people attending.  It should be a fun night.   
 
District One has a volunteer to take over for me at the end of my 2nd term as District One Director.  It is 
Hon. Amy Blake.  She is an Appeals Court Judge here in Massachusetts.   
 
That is it for District One.   
 
 
Respectfully submitted:   
 
Hon. Mary Dacey White (ret.) 
District One Director  NAWJ 


